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I am a recreational fly fisherman who utilizes natural fibers from animals and birds in 

flies i tie. I oppose this bill because it does not provide an exemption for my use. 

Oregon is a world class fly fishing state and this would hamper that. Also a national 

supplier of fly tying material is located in Monroe And it would shut them down.  


